Good evening parents of the Randolph County School System,

This is Stephen Gainey. | am calling to make you aware of a new resource in our school system.
Starting on 5/4/20, students and staff members will be able to access the internet from a parking
lot at all 31 schools in our school system. This internet service will be available Monday-Friday
of each week from 8:00 a.m.-6:00 p.m. Students and staff members only will need their school
system login to gain access to this internet service. Maps of each school campus will be posted on
the school system’s webpage as well as the webpage for each school by 5/4/20. Also, these maps
will be posted on the school system’s Twitter account and Facebook account. These maps will
mark the parking lot in which students and staff members need to park on a school’s campus to
access the internet service. It is our hope that this resource will provide additional support for our
“Digital Teaching and Learning” efforts, especially during this time of school closure.

This message also will be posted on the homepage of the school system’s website for your
reference.

I hope everyone has a great night!!!!



